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 ZODIAC(R)

ENDALSECT (TM)

FLEA SPRAY FOR CATS

FILLS FLEAS AND THEIR EGGS

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:  
(S)-Methoprene................................O.25%
Pyrethrins....................................O.l8%
Piperonyl Butoxide, Technical.................O.36%
N-Octyl Bicycloheptene Dicarboximide..........0.60%

REGISTRATION NO:  21747  

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION: 

FLAMMABLE

WARNING: 

EYE IRRITANT

237 mL

SANDOZ AGRO CANADA, INC. 
Suite 302, Plaza 4, 2000 Argentia Rd. 

Mississauga, Ont.  
L5N 1W1

GENERAL INFORMATION:  Kills adult cat fleas, dog fleas, American



dog and American brown ticks.  Effectively breaks the flea life
cycle and prevents the growth of the pre-adult stages of the
flea.  One treatment keeps flea eggs from hatching for 30 days.
Aids in control of flea bite dermatitis by killing fleas. 

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

FOR CATS:  Cover cat's eyes with hand and with a firm, fast
stroke, spray head, ears and chest until damp.  With fingertips,
rub into face around mouth, nose and eyes.  Then spray the neck,
middle and hind quarters, finishing with legs last.  For best
penetration, spray against natural lay of the hair.  On a heavily
coated cat, ruffle the coat and spray against the lay of the
hair.  Make sure spray thoroughly wets ticks.  Repeat as
necessary.  Consult Veterinarian before using on pregnant cats.  

Do not treat kittens less than l2 weeks old, or nursing females. 
Do not use on sick cats.  Do not use on cats under drug or
Pesticide treatment.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL:  Do not store near heat or open flame.
Store away from children.  Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap
and put in trash.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS:  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contact
with eyes.  After using, wash hands with soap and water.

Sensitive cats may exhibit temporary and nonharmful salivation
when exposed to pyrethrin containing products.  In these cases,
the use of the lower treatment rates indicated is recommended. If
condition persits, consult your veterinarian.

PHYSICAL HAZARDS:  Flammable.  Keep away from heat and open
flame.

FIRST AID:  If SWALLOWED, call physician or Poison Control
Centre.  Drink I or 2 glasses of water and induce vomiting by
touching the back of throat with finger.  Do not induce vomiting
or give anything by mouth to a unconscious person.  IF IN EYES,
flush with plenty of water.  Get medical attention if irritation
persists.  IF ON SKIN, wash affected area with soap and water.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense



under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and, subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

ZODIAC is a registered trademark and ENDALSECT is a tradmark of
Sandoz Ltd.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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